
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

24th March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Open Afternoons:  Tuesday 18th, Wednesday 19th, Thursday 20th April 

 

After the Easter holidays, we will once again be holding our open afternoons where you are 

invited to come into your child’s classroom and see the work they have produced over the 

autumn and spring terms; their school books will be out to be viewed. This also provides another 

opportunity to see our learning environment. 

 

The sessions will run from 15:20 to 15:50 on Tuesday 18th, Wednesday 19th, and Thursday 20th April. 

 

In order to facilitate all year groups, we ask that you attend on the day allocated to the first 

letter of your child’s surname. 

 

Tuesday 18th April:   surnames A-I 

Wednesday 19th April: surnames J-S 

Thursday 20th April:  surnames T-Z 

 

On the relevant date, please meet your child(ren) at the door they usually exit the school via. 

For most classes, you will be able to enter via the external classroom door.  For classes that do 

not have an external door, members of staff will direct your entry.  

 

We look forward to welcoming as many of you as possible.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Liam Murphy 

Assistant Head Teacher 

 


